WASHINGTON
DANIEL J. EVANS

GOVERNOR



BOARD OF CHIROPRACTIC EXAMINERS

DIVISION OF PROFESSIONAL LICENSING
P. O. BOX 649
OLYMPIA

MAR 31 1976

WESTERN STATE

March 29, 1976

Dr. David C. MacFadden Dean of Administration Western States Chiropractic College 2900 N. E. 132nd Ave. Portland, Oregon 97230

Dear Dr. MacFadden:

This is to inform you that the Washington State Board of Chiropractic Examiners have granted recognition to Western States College on March 27,1976.

We welcome Western States to the list of approved and accredited colleges in Washington and likewise welcome your graduates to our board exams for licensure.

Sincerely,

John L. Bernier, D.C.

Chairman, Board of Examiners

J Barnier, O.P.

JB/dc

CC: Div. of Prof. Licensing Board of Examiners

